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Winters Community Library Open House Celebrates 5
th

 Anniversary November 5 

(Friends of the Library Celebrate with Editorial Cartoonist Jack Ohman) 

 
(Woodland, CA) – In celebration of Yolo County’s Winters Community Library’s fifth year in its 

current location at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters, an open house will be held on Wednesday, 

November 5, 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

The open house will include activities for all ages, including crafts, story time and light refreshments.  

The Balloon Lady will be in attendance as well as a number of community groups showcasing their 

talents, including the Needle Arts group, the RPG group (teen gaming) and the Book Menders.  The 

Yolo Reads literacy program will be playing word games such as Apples to Apples and Bananagrams, 

and the Tales 4 Tails program will allow kids to read aloud to a trained therapy dog. 

 

“Come celebrate the Winters Community Library with us and enjoy good food and good company on 

November 5,” said Yolo County Librarian Patty Wong. 

 

The Winters Community Library is a public library branch of the Yolo County Library while also 

serving as a school library for the Winters High School.  The library is operated through a collaboration 

between Yolo County, Winters Joint Unified School District, City of Winters, the Winters Friends of the 

Library and other generous community members. 

 

Also in celebration of the Winters Community Library’s fifth year in its current location, the Winters 

Friends of the Library is presenting “An Evening with Sacramento Bee Editorial Cartoonist Jack 

Ohman” as part of their annual meeting on Wednesday, November 5 at 6:30 p.m.  This free event 

includes refreshments prepared by the Winters High School culinary class. 

 

For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with 

the Yolo County Library on Facebook at www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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